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Superintendent Search 
 

Belleville, New York, November 16, 2017:  One of the most important decisions a Board of 

Education makes is hiring the Superintendent of Schools for the District. Over the last 

several months, with a wonderful level of participation from members of the school 

community, the Board has thoroughly considered several possible candidates for the 

Superintendency. The Board will not be entering into a contract with any of those 

candidates. 

 

To make sure that we find exactly the right leader for the district, the Board will 

reconsider its options and re-open the search process for another round of recruitment and 

interviews. This will allow the Board and community to continue searching for exactly 

the right district leader. In the meantime, the district will continue to enjoy the excellent 

leadership of Interim Superintendent Jane Collins. 

 

The Board is grateful to all the school members who provided feedback in the first round 

of the search process. As the process continues, the Board will again seek student, 

faculty, staff, and community feedback to assist in the final selection of the district’s next 

leader. 

 

The Belleville Henderson Central School District’s mission is to serve as a center of 

education for all students incorporating the home, school, and community, guaranteeing 

an education that includes a foundation for life-long learning, individual well-being, 

responsible behavior, and the pursuit of excellence to meet the challenges of the future. 
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